St. John's C of E Primary School

Clifton (Main Office and Junior Site): Worrall Road, Clifton, Bristol, UK BS8 2UH Tel: 0117 903 0251 Redland (Infant Site): Lower Redland Road, Redland, Bristol, UK BS6 6SU Tel: 0117 353 2090



Parents of Year 5 and 6

Re: Mobile Phones in School/Permission to walk to and from School Alone

Dear Parents.

I think this is an ideal time to remind both children and parents of the rules regarding mobile phones in school. I am very aware that parents of children who come to school by themselves want their children to ring them to let them know that they are safe.

Therefore in these circumstances children are allowed to bring a mobile phone to school. If your child does bring a mobile phone into school they **must** hand it to their class teacher as soon as they come into the classroom. It will then be kept in a locked drawer and handed back at the end of the day.

Whilst in school children are not allowed to listen to music on their phones, or take pictures.

If your child needs to bring a mobile phone into school and you and they accept the above conditions please complete the permission slip below and return it to your child's class teacher.

The school cannot be responsible for any damage to mobile phones brought into school.

Please also complete the form below if you give permission for your child to walk to and from school alone.

Website: www.stjohnsprimary.org.uk Email: office@stjohnsprimary.org.uk Headteacher: Mr Justin Hoye Chair of Governors: Dr Laura Lafave

Signed Parent/Guardian







Website: www.stjohnsprimary.org.uk Email: office@stjohnsprimary.org.uk Headteacher: Mr Justin Hoye Chair of Governors: Dr Laura Lafave





